
Peekskill CSD PTO
Committee/Building Report Form

Submission Date:  February 3, 2017

Committee/Building:  Uriah Hill

Items Requiring a Vote: 

 There are no items requiring a vote for Uriah Hill.

Items Requiring Discussion:

 There aren’t any items requiring discussion.

Items for Information Only:

 The students were recognized for being safe, respectful and responsible during our PBIS 
assemblies. Uriah Hill highlighted the Character Education trait of being “We are different; we are 
the same” this month.

 
 Ms. Budds and Ms. Stratigeas’ classes visited the Peekskill Senior Center and Field Library.  It 

was a very exciting visit.  They sang songs, and the children enjoyed the read-aloud by the Field 
Children’s librarians.

  Thank you, PTO, for the funds to help with the parent workshop February 1st.

 The Westchester Children’s Museum received a grant that will allow them to bring classes to the 
museum.  We are taking advantage of this opportunity.  The dates for the trips are February 27th, 
28th, and March 6th.

 I would like to thank Mr. McClellan for organizing the wonderful read-aloud event for our Uriah Hill 
students. I would like to thank Dr. Fine, Mrs. Campolongo, Mrs. Hardiman, Mrs. Foster, Ms. 
Mitlak, and Mr. Arthur for coming to read to our children these past two weeks.  We have more 
administrators coming next week to read to our beautiful children.

Here are some important dates to remember:

February 1st – Parent Workshop
February 2nd – PBIS Celebration
February 3rd - Staff Development Day- Early Dismissal at 11 am
February 7th – Dentist visits Uriah Hill
February 11th – Peekskill Basics 
February 14th – Valentine’s Day
February 16th – Parent Workshop
February 17th – Winter Break
February 27th – Classes Resume

Submitted by:  Carmen Vargas


